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YOU DON'T NEED A HOME TO VOTE 

1) Did you hold a voter registration event 
In Sept? 

2) How many homeless people have you 
registered this year? 

3) Are you planning to sponsor a 
candidate's forum? 

4) The tally of the results of your Mock 
Presidential Preference Poll. 



YOU DON'T NEED A HOME TO 
VOTE 

NATIONAL COALmON FOR THE 
HOMELESS 
1621 CONNECTICUT AVE., NW. 
FOURTH FLOOR 
WASHINGTON, D.C., 20009 

PLACE 
STAMP 
HERE 



You Don't Need A Home To Vote 
September 8, 1992 

Dear Friend, 

Local advocacy groups in at least 25 states took part in the First 
National Day of Homeless Voter Registration on July 9. 

For the"Second National Day on Thursday, September 17, we antici­
pate that local groups in all 50 states, D.C., and Puerto Rico will 
conduct voter registration activities. 

To insure this event's success and to plan for voter education and 
"get out the vote" activities, we need your help with the following 
(Please_use the tear-off mail reply form; the deadline is october 
1) : 

1) Let us know about the voter registration events you held 
on the 17th and any other activities during September. 
Send us your news clippings. 

2) Send us an estimate of the number of homeless people that 
you registered to vote this year from the beginning of 
your campaign to the registration cut-off date. 

3) Let us know if you are planning to sponsor a local 
candidate's forum on housing and homelessness. 

4) Conduct a mock Presidential Preference Poll. People who 
have registered and also those who plan to register may 
participate. Make copies of the enclosed ballot, and when 
you register homeless people to vote, please have them 
mark their choices on the ballots. We want to receive 
ballots from all 50 states, D.C., and Puerto Rico. 

Tally the results and send them to our offices by October 
1. In early October, we will issue a news release 
announcing the results of the first-ever poll conducted 
on presidential preferences of homeless people. Either 
send the results by mail or fax 202/265-2615. 

If you have any questions about this aspect of the campaign, please 
call us at the numbers listed below. Thanks for your time and 
efforts. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Michael Stoops 
National Coalition for 
the Homeless 

('cuwtP'~ ~ 
c'a:¥[:;l Fennefiy .0-
Community for Creative 
Non-Violence 

Co-sponsored by: 
The Community for Creative Non-Violence (202) 393-1909 and The National Coalilion For Tbe Homeless(202) 265-2371 

1621 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 400, Wasbington, DC 20009 



VOTER PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE POLL 
SAMPLE BALLOT 

GENERAL ELECTION 

MOCK BALLOT 
GENERAL ELECTION 

NOVEMBER 3, 1992 

~ ,l'!AL 

CANDIDATE 
VOTE FOR NO MORE THAN ONE 

,BUSH 

IaIU CUNTON DEMOCRAT 

PEROT INDEPENDENT 

1tttI~~··v Urll<, ... ,..~llIn I •. ,If any 

Date: / /92 

A 

(1) 

I 

Citv: 
---~-------------------------

State: -----------------------------

NOTICE TO VOTERS: 
In a General Electian, you may 
vote for ONLY one candidate _ You 
may vote for a candidate in any 
party, regardless of your party 
affiliation_ You may mark this 
sample ballot if you have 
registered previously or if you 
plan to register for the November 
election. 

Dear Voter: 
With the presidential campaign now in 

full swing, the political parties and media 
sources are busy polling the American people 
to find out who they plan to vote for on election 
day. However, no one has bothered to poll 
homeless people. 

As part of the" You Don't Need A Home 
To Vote" campaign, we are asking you to take 
part in this first-ever Homeless Voter Presiden­
tial Preference Poll. 

Please mark your choice by putting" X" 
in the box next to your candidate. Date the bal­
lot and indicate where you completed it (in­
clude city & state). Return the completed bal­
lot to the registration table. 

In early October we plan to announce 
the poll results via the media. 



-. , 

Pamela Brewington 
Preside"t 

Esther G. Zander 
Member 

Hilma R. Blair 
Member 

Susan E. Bratten 
Sub<titute Member 

W. Richard Mancuso 
Sub<ritute Member 

Board of Supervisors of Elections 
for Montgomery County. Maryland 

ELECTION JUDGES NEEDED 

Carol S. Evans 
Elmio", 
AdlHinisrrator 

Richard G. Goehler 
Deputy Elmio", 
Admi"inrator 

Sara Harris 
Eleerio",Operatio", 
kla"ager 

Mary Moore 
Regi<tratio"/ Ab,,"tee 
NlaHager 

John P. Diuguid 
(ou",,1 

The Montgomery County Board of Supervisors of Elections is in need of 

Election Judges to work at polling places on Election Day, November 3, 

1992. Election Judges must be registered to vote in Montgomery 

County with either the Democratic or Republican parties, and are paid a 

minimum of $70.00 for the day. If you are interested, please contact 

the Board office at 217·6450. 

751 Twinbrook Parkway, Rockville, Maryland 20851-1428 

Mailing Address: Post Office Box 4333 • Rockville, Maryland 20849-4333 • 301/217-6450 • TDD 301/217-6505 • FAX 301/217-6498 


